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I have been diagnosed with cancer, and I am angred to here the news that health shops are to be 
closed down. As a cancer sufferer I need various supplements, as do many people in the same boat. 

different approach when conventional medicine fails. 
I will keep this brief, but please consider the 'other side of the coin' , many people reley on a 


